
The Quadra Weekly Briefing 
Dear Quadra Community, 
 

We are almost at the end of the year and this means that our lost and found items will be on display in 
front of door ‘C’ from the 26th to the 29th of June.  That being said, parents/guardians do not have to 
wait until the last week of school to peruse our lost and found selection (see us in the office and we will 
direct you to our cache of not so gently used clothes).   

A big shout out to our music teachers, Mrs. Pollet and Mrs. Whyte, for all their hard work putting 
together our year end concerts.  Mrs. Pollet’s concert for parents/guardians took place this Thursday 
and Mrs. Whyte’s concert happens next week on Wednesday.  Thanks to all our staff who helped 
prepare our students for these two events! 

Quadra Celebration of Song Concert Schedule: 

 

Mrs. Whyte’s Concerts Divs. 13- 27 AND Quadra Strings Ensemble 

Concert for Family and Friends:  

June 14, Wednesday- 9:15 am  

 
Looking Ahead 
 

• June 14 
o Mrs. Whyte’s Concert 

• June 19  
o FRIMM Bamberton Field Trip 

• June 20 
o Grade 1 & 2 Immunization Clinic 

• June 23 
o Grade 5 Celebration 

• June 28 
o Grade 5 Leaving Ceremony 

• June 29 
o Last Day of School 

 

News from Our Wonderful PAC 

We are seeking parent volunteers for the below noted events. More hands make light work and we 

appreciate your support.  

⭐️Grade 5 Year End Celebration on June 23 

volunteersignup.org/DL4W9 

http://volunteersignup.org/DL4W9


Quadra's Got Talent (QGT) 

Please note that, due to unforeseen technical issues, our small but mighty PAC will not be able to air 

Quadra’s Got Talent (QGT) this Friday, June 9th.  Rest assured that our PAC coordinators are working 

diligently in order to have everything ready to go for an alternate date.  As soon as we are able, we will 

let everyone know when QGT will be aired.  Stay tuned……… 

News from Our Community 

FamilySmart is offering a free online event to support parents:  

Beyond Behaviours: When Is It More? What It Looks Like at Ages 4 to 8:  

Why can it feel so tricky to tell if our kids are on track, going through a phase, as 
opposed to struggling with something more, or beyond behaviours? In this video 
conversation, a parent and counsellor talk about the developmental stages of 4 to 8 year old 
children. 

Speaker: Karen Peters, a mental health therapist who supports children, teens and families 

Watch Now: https://youtu.be/pilkjOVOVaM 

Join one of our online events for viewing the video followed by a discussion with other parents. 

Dates and Times: 

June 1 - 6:30 pm - 8:00 pm 

June 7 - 12:00 pm - 1:30 pm 

June13 - 5:00 pm - 6:30 pm 

June 19 - 9:30 am - 11:00 am 

June 21 - 6:30 pm - 8:00 pm 

Cost: Free of Charge 

Registration: www.familysmart.ca/events 

 

 

Have a wonderful, safe weekend! 

 
Connor McCoy 
Principal 

https://youtu.be/pilkjOVOVaM
http://www.familysmart.ca/events

